
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/17     Date: 09.10.2023 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. 

This is to inform you that the students will be going for annual class 

picnic on 11th and 12th October, 2023. Therefore, on 11.10.2023, 

students of classes I to V, those who are going for the picnic, will 

report in the morning as usual. And, other classes and students those 

who have not opted for the picnic will have holiday.  

 

Similarly, on 12.10.2023, Classes VI to XII, those who are going for 

the picnic, will report in the morning as usual. And, other classes and 

students those who have not opted for the picnic will have holiday. 

Once again, parents who are not utilising the school bus facilities are 

requested to collect their wards from the school at 03:30 PM.  

Also, this is to bring to your notice that on Saturday i.e. 14th 

October, 2023, the school will be having its PTM to discuss the 

results of Half-Yearly Examination. Kindly follow the time schedule 

given below: - 

ROLL 

NO. 

TIMINGS ROLL NO. TIMINGS 

1-10 07:30 to 08:15 AM 11-20 08:15 to 09:00 AM 

21-30 09:00 to 09:45 AM Lunch Break 09:45 to 10:00 AM 

30-40 10:00 to 10:45 AM 40 and Above 10:45 to 11:30 AM 

 

 

    

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 


